
Please support this bill.  It would allow adoption events with shelters 
and rescues at pet stores while preventing the sale of puppies and 
kittens at pet stores.  So fitting for the slogan, "Adopt, don't shop." 
 
Shelters and rescues are bursting at the seams with puppies and 
kittens that need loving homes. 
 
Thank you for your time and attention. 
 
Jeannie Peterson 
Creswell, OR 
 


